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Archdiocese of St. Louis response to Mass Shooting in in Uvalde, Texas 

 
 
“Once again I join with people across the world in mourning yet another tragic act of violence, the school shooting in 
Uvalde, Texas, that has left so many innocents dead and injured, primarily young children and their teachers. 
 
May they and those who love them be comforted by Jesus Christ, the Good Shepherd, who grieves the loss of every 
sacred, unrepeatable life. Let us pray fervently for divine guidance as our country seeks ways to address the dual crises of 
mental health and violence.”      
  
 

- Most Reverend Mitchell T. Rozanski, 
Archbishop of St. Louis 
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